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Head Teacher: Mrs D Cross

School Number 840 3087

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Brass Music Lessons

| am writing to let you know that we have been informed today that our Brass Music Teacher (Miss

Website: www.stanhopebarrington.durham.sch.uk

Email: admin@stanhopebarrington.org.uk

Casewell) will be absent from work for the foreseeable future.

Westcroft
Stanhope

Bishop Auckland
Co Durham

DL13 2NV

Tel: 01388 528218

5t January 2023

Unfortunately, Durham Music Service are unable to find a replacement for at least three weeks.

Therefore, there will be no brass lessons on a Friday until further notice. They hope to organise an
alternative music teacher to start with us in February who will cover until Miss Casewell returns to

work.

| will let you know as soon as we are informed of the date on which brass lessons will start again.

Yours sincerely

Mrs D Cross

Mrs D Cross
Head Teacher

Durham and Newcastle Diocesan Learning Trust is a company limited by guarantee (company number 10847279) and exempt charity

registered in England and Wales at Cuthbert House, Stonebridge, Durham, DH1 3RY
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